
    Job Scam Warning – Stay Alert!     

Saint Brigid Catholic Church is not currently hiring.  Go to the 
Archdiocesan newspaper, Georgia Bulletin | Newspaper of the 
Catholic Archdiocese of Atlanta, for legitimate job postings.  

 

We’ve received reports of fraudulent job offers circulating via email, social 
media, and messaging apps. These scams often impersonate legitimate 
companies or recruiters and may promise high-paying roles with minimal 
effort. 

Common signs of a job scam include: 

Seems legitimate, originating from universities and using a false website     
(saintbrigid.org) 

• Requests for upfront payments (e.g., for training, equipment, or 
background checks) 

• Offers without a formal interview process 

• Poorly written messages or unprofessional communication 

• Use of generic email addresses (e.g., Gmail, Yahoo) instead of company 
domains 

• Pressure to act quickly or share personal information 

Protect yourself: 

    Verify job postings through official company websites 

   Never send money or share sensitive documents with unknown contacts 

   Report suspicious activity to local authorities or job platforms 

   Trust your instincts—if it feels off, it probably is 

If you’ve encountered a scam or have questions, please contact [Insert 
Contact Info or Organization Name]. 

Stay safe and informed!   
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